
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 27, 1996 

 

Dr. Nina Noring 

JFK Act Liaison 

A/IM/IS/FPC/HDR 

Room B-234 

Department of State 

2201 C Street, NW 

Washington, D.C.  20420 

 

Re: DOS Review of House Select Committee on Assassinations (HSCA) Record 

Number 180-10106-10492 in Accordance with John F. Kennedy Assassination 

Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. §2107                                         

                          

 

Dear Nina: 

 

In our ongoing efforts to review documents in the HSCA collection, we  have identified the enclosed 

record as having been referred to the Department of State by the National Archives and Record 

Administration (NARA).   

 

The NARA-generated Record Information Form (RIF) for record number 180-10106-10492 indicates 

the document is open in full, but there is a withdrawal slip attached to the RIF in the public JFK 

collection at NARA II.  According to NARA’s RIF, this referred document is unclassified. 

 

If possible, our Board would like to review this document at its meeting on March 18, 1996 -- along 

with the other three Department of State documents referenced in my letter of February 6th.  If the 

Department wishes to present evidence on behalf of proposed postponements in this record, I would 

appreciate it if the Department could provide such evidence not later than March 11th. 
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Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  Thank you again for your 

cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure:  HSCA 180-10106-10492 


